## LITTLE ST. GERMAIN LAKE PROTECTION AND REHABILITATION DISTRICT SAINT GERMAIN, WI

## **Elected Commissioners**

**Appointed Commissioners** 

Paul Abbott, Chairman Tom Schwartz, Treasurer Lou Mirek, Secretary Walter Camp, Town of Saint Germain Mary Platner, County of Vilas

Dear Lake District Members,

I'm writing to update you on the new members serving on the executive board of directors for the Lake District as well as remind you of the information that can be found on our website.

I was elected to be the chairman of the Lake District at the annual meeting in 2010, replacing Ted Ritter. Tom Schwartz was elected treasurer in 2011, replacing Erv Stiemke. Both Tom and I have very large shoes to fill as Erv and Ted were largely responsible for the success that the District has enjoyed to date. We will do our best to carry on their fine work.

Please take a moment to review the Lake District's website at <a href="http://www.littlesaint.org/">http://www.littlesaint.org/</a>. The minutes of the Feb. 15, 2012 board of commissioners meeting along with 10-year financial data recently were posted. Information on last year's weed treatment results and the proposals for 2012 can also be found there under the *Invasive Species Management* tab.

I am hoping that the email addresses we have are current, but we would be happy to make any changes or additions as warranted. We will continue to send the summer newsletter with the budget proposal and notice of the annual meeting. Thank you for your time, and looking forward to another successful year.

Regards, Paul Abbott Chairman